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Employees are reminded that there are a growing number of lawsuits based upon the use of cell phones or similar devices for calls, emails, instant messaging, or other purposes while operating a motor vehicle.  A number of states and political subdivisions have adopted laws or ordinances prohibiting use while driving or while behind the wheel of a motor vehicle in all cases, except utilization of hands free devices.
ABC Company reminds you that the use of cell phones issued by the Company or the use of personal cell phones is strictly prohibited:
1. while driving in Company vehicles
2. while driving other vehicles in the course of Company business.
Similarly, use of cameras in cell phones to photograph any Company documents, processes, or any type of confidential information is strictly prohibited.  Known violation of this policy will result in disciplinary action up to and including termination, and may also result in criminal or civil prosecution as well.

